El Dorado Water Utilities

500 NORTH WASHINGTON + P. O. BOX 1587 * EL DORADO, AR 71731 (870) 862-6451

February 19, 2009

Ms. Ann Roberts

Enforcement Administrator

Water Division

Arkansas Dept. of Environmental Quality (ADEQ)

5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

Re: AR 0033723 Pretreatment Compliance Inspection

Dear Ms. Roberts:

The attached letter is sent in response to the compliance inspection performed on
December 18 and 19, 2008 by Mr.John Lamb, District 8 Field Inspector Water Division.
The inspection revealed that the written certification required by Part III, item 9b had not
been submitted. Upon my return to work fowling a two month absence for open heart
surgery I was informed of this omission by Mr. Allen Gilliam on January 26, 2009 the
attached letter was mailed to your office on January 27, 2009.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. (870) 862-6451.

Very Truly Yours, %,
e . ,

T. Harold Baker
Treatment Superintendant
El Dorado Water Utilities



